To
The Principal,

Methodist College of Engineering and Technology,

Abids.

Appreciation Letter

1 am writing on behalf of the Urban Primary Health Centre ( UPHC) Boggulakunta, Abids, to
extend our sincere appreciation to Methodist College of Engincering and Technology for your

invaluable support and collaboration in conducting the "Kanti Velugu" free eye check-up camp

on 5th May 2023.
The success of the eve check-up camp could not have been possible without the generous

participation and assistance of Methodist College of Engineering and Technology. Your
willingness to provide space and resources for the camp made it feasible for us to reach out to a

larger section of the community and offer essential eye care services.

We extend our sincere appreciation to each and every NSS volunteer of Methodist College of
Engineering and Technology for your outstanding contributions to the "Kanti Velugu” free eye
check-up camp. Your dedication and compassion have made a real difference in the lives of the
individuals who benefited from the camp.

We look forward to continued collaboration with NSS volunteers like you on future initiatives
aimed at promoting public health and well-being in our community. Thank vou once again for

your exemplary service and commilment to making a positive impuct on society.

Warm regards,




Be Holy Om Shanti Be Rajyogi

Prajapita Brahma Kumaris
Ishwariya Vishwa Vidyalaya

World Head Qtrs : Pandav Bhawan, Mount Abu (Rajasthan)
India Website : www.brahmakumaris.org www.bkwsu.org

(Affiliated to Untied Nations as an NGO having consultative status with the ECOSCO and the UNICEF)
Aim : To impart spiritual knowledge for re-establishing Golden Age of Purity, Peace & Prosperity

H.no: 3-6-361/2, Peace House, Street no 20, Himayatnagar, Hyderabad. Ph : 8000 895 895, E-mail : himayathnagar.hyd@bkivv.org

Appreciation letter

Dear Methodist College of Engineering and Technology,

| wanted to extend our heartfelt appreciation for organizing the wonderful "Raksha
Bandhan" event on 16th August 2022. [t was a beautiful celebration of the sibling
bond and provided your students and faculty members with a meaningful
opportunity to come together and commemorate this special occasion. The
activities and rituals conducted during the event were enriching and enjoyable,
creating a memorable experience for everyone involved.

We are truly grateful for your organization's efforts in coordinating and
executing such a well-planned and successful event. Your dedication to
promoting cultural harmony and fostering community engagement is
commendable, and we are honored to have had the opportunity to
collaborate with you on this occasion.

Thank you once again for your partnership, and we look forward to the possibility
of working together on future endeavors to strengthen our community further.

Warm regards,
BK Anjali,
Manager

Brahma kumaris ,

Himayathnagar,HYD.

Retreat Centre : Shanti Sarovar, Academy for a better World, Gachibowli, Hyderabad-32.
Ph : 040-23001234 email : shantisarovar@bkivv.org



